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Louie Azzolini

From: Louje Azzolini

Sent:  Wednesday, March 07, 2001 5:07 PM

To: CPAWS (E-mail); CPAWS (E-mail); NNPR Blyth Chuck (E-mail)
Subject: FW: DIAND response to Review Board IR

From: Louie Azzolini

Sent: Wednesday, March 07, 2001 5:05 PM

To: Ranjit Soniassy (E-mail)

Subject: FW: DIAND response to Review Board IR

Mr. Soniassy, with respect to point three in DIAND's IR response, can you please confirm who in fact
took fuel measurements in 1999 and what those measurements were.

Thanks,

Louie Azzolini

----- Original Message-----

From: CPAWS-NWT [mailto:cpaws-nwt@yellowknife.com]
Sent: Wednesday, March 07, 2001 3:09 PM

To: Louie Azzolini

Subject: Re: DIAND response to Review Board IR

Hi Louie,
With respect to point 3 below, it is my understanding that DIAND inspected the Cat Camp site on August 18,
1999, and that there is an inspection report (N3L2-0932) documenting this.

Greg

----- Original Message —-—-

From: Louie Azzolini

To: Canadian Zinc Corporation {(E-mail) ; Chris Reid (E-mail) ; CPAWS (E-mail) ; Deh Cho First Nations (E-
mail) ; DFQ David Tyson (E-mail} ; Don Antaine (E-mail 2) (E-mail) ; Doug Tate (E-mail) ; Ecology North (E-
mail) ; lannick Lamirande (E-mail} ; J. Peter Campbell (E-mail) ; Julie Dahl {(E-mail) ; Karl Lauten (E-mail) ;
Kathryn Emmett (E-mail) ; Paul Kraft (E-mail) ; Pete Coft (E-mail) ; Peter J. Ewins. D. Phil (E-mail) ; Petr
Cizek (E-mail) ; Ranjit Soniassy (E-mail} ; Roland Semjanovs (E-mail) ; William (Bill) Carpenter (E-mail)
Cc: John Donihee (E-mail) ; John Donihee (E-mail)

Sent: Menday, March 05, 2001 9:09 AM

Subject: DIAND response to Review Board IR

The following is DIAND's response to the Review Board's IRs dated February 16, 2001. We are requesting that
DIAND provide the "Rehabilitation Site Restoration Model for Prairie Creek Mine" and DIAND's comments regarding
its efficacy

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact

Review Board
P.O.Box 938
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